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A highly energetic, self - motivated and aggressive team player with strong 
Accounts Payables, Payroll, and military intelligence knowledge and experience 
with proven ability to produce outstanding bottom-line results. A detail-oriented, 
effectively problem solver who is capable of interacting productively with diverse 
personalities.

APRIL 2012 – 2015
MILITARY INTELLIGENCE ANALYST - US ARMY

 Assessed information from the IC-wide reporting elements to de-conflict 
information, identify the value of reporting, assess whether the information 
addresses requirements, and contribute to the collection.

 Produced technical analysis of white papers and presentations in support of 
ongoing investigations to identify intelligence gaps and leads for investigations.

 Assessed the significance and reliability of incoming information with current 
intelligence.

 Established and maintained systematic cross-reference intelligence records and 
files.

 Provided general military intelligence analysis and organizational expertise 
dealing with threats to the Army/DoD interests worldwide.

 Conducted all-source research and threat analysis of CI, CT, force protection, 
and information operations of foreign military forces and their operations, 
capabilities, activities, and trends.

 Provided support to CI investigation through liaison with Counterintelligence 
Agents and other members of the DoD and intelligence community.

2016 – 2018
MILITARY INTELLIGENCE ANALYST - DELTA CORPORATION

 Assessed information to determine the importance and reliability of such, 
maintain and cross-reference records, prepare intelligence.

 Performed Top Secret Clearance with the responsibilities of supervision, 
analyzing numerous complex data, and generating classified reports to the 
military.

 Created a database to track HVI (High-Value Individuals), briefed outgoing 
transportation convoys about intelligence on their routes, and the current 
trends being used depending on their AO (Area of Operation).

 Prepared all sources of intelligence products to support the combat commander.
 Performed overseeing and analyzing battlefield information.
 Developed a process to prevent insurgent activities.
 Experienced in monitoring satellite activities.
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EDUCATION

Diploma In Military Analyst - July 2012(United States Army Intelligence School - 
Fort Huachuca, AZ)

SKILLS

Critical Thinking, Analytical Skills, Situational Awareness.
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